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Media Release 

Norton Hired as Stadium Branch Manager 

 

 
Ann Arbor, Michigan, October 31, 2015 – Bank of Ann Arbor is pleased to announce the hiring 

of David E. Norton as the Branch Manager for their branch located on the corner of Stadium and 

Liberty. 

 

Dave began his banking career at TCF Bank in 2001 working in various branches. He comes to 

Bank of Ann Arbor with a strong background in branch management and was most recently the 

TCF Branch Manager at the Stadium & Pauline Office for the past 11 years.  His branch was the 

largest traditional branch in Michigan for TCF with total deposits exceeding $115 million. Dave 

was successful in developing client relationships, mentoring and managing a large staff based on 

the extended hours offered by the bank, maintaining responsibility for project coordination, and 

managing profitability plans with revenue and expense components. 

 

“All of us are super pleased to have Dave on board and our Stadium Branch is very happy to 

have him at the helm.  He has developed great customer relationships over the years, was 

recognized for top production performance, and is well known in the Ann Arbor community”, 

said Tim Marshall, President and CEO.  “We look forward to a long and successful future.” 

 

Dave has been an active member of the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary 9
th

 District since 

2011.  He is a lifelong member of this community and he and his wife Christina reside in Dexter, 

along with their golden retriever Molly.  

 

 

About Bank of Ann Arbor 

Bank of Ann Arbor is a locally owned and operated bank with total assets and assets under management of over $2 billion, 

serving people and businesses in the Ann Arbor area with offices at the corner of Fifth Avenue and Washington Street in 

downtown Ann Arbor, in the Traver Village Shopping Center, at the corner of Stadium and Liberty streets, on West Ellsworth 

Road in Pittsfield Township, on West Michigan Avenue in downtown Ypsilanti, and in Plymouth on Ann Arbor Road. Its newest 

office opened in January 2013 on East Michigan Avenue in downtown Saline.  The web site is www.boaa.com. Visit us on 

Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn. 
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